
 

 
Homework Week Commencing 19 October  
As of week commencing 19 October, homework tasks will be set for all children on their Google 
Classroom.  Below shows a simple breakdown of how to access this. 

                                                              
 

                                                                  
 

                                                                   
 
Clicking on this will lead you to a page with your child’s Google Classroom access.   
 
The screenshot below is from mine (HT), so it shows all classes.   
 

Step 1: 
 
Search login glow in any 
search engine and then 
select –  
 
Glow – Sign In  

Step 2: 
 
When you select the option 
shown above you will come 
to the screen shown on the 
right here. 
 
Enter username (which is 
your child’s email address) 
here and the password too. 
 
You can find your child’s 
username and password in 
their homework diary. 

Step 3: 
 
You will then arrive at your 
child’s GLOW launch pad.   
 
Find the Google 
Classroom tile on the 
launch pad and click on it.  
It looks like this. 



Your child’s will only have one of the icons that are shown below, specific to his / her class.  Click 
to open. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

The ‘Stream’ section is the 
first page you come to. 
 
Posts added here are 
public for all in the group. 
 
 

Click to open 
your child’s 
Google 
Classroom.  
 
Note – your 
child’s will only 
show one of 
these 
icons…don’t 
worry that the 
others aren’t 

there! 

Next you need to click in to 
‘Classwork’ to find the homework 
folder.  All Classwork areas have 4 
folders.  The other 3 are not for 
homework at this time. 

You don’t need these for 
standard homework yet (but 
they will come in handy if 

having to isolate). 😊 

To access the homework, simply click on the task shown when you 
open the Homework folder.  Teachers will make sure these are dated 
to help you and your child.  Note that younger children are likely to 
have tasks that are not done electronically (eg number or letter 
practise in salt or sand) and then ask for a comment to be noted in 
support of completion – parental support to comment will be needed. 

😊 

Children have all had some experience in their Google Classroom but 
we do ask for your patience as we all adapt to this new way of 

working.  Please try not to be daunted – we are in this together! 😊 

Clicking on your child’s Google Classroom will lead you 

to a page similar to this one. 


